
United States Department of the Interior 

BUREAU OF RECLAMATION 
Central Valley Operations 

    3310 El Camino Ave #300 

  Sacramento, California 95821 

CVO-400 

2.2.4.21 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Mr. Erik Ekdahl 

Deputy Director, Division of Water Rights 

State Water Resources Control Board 

1001 I Street, 14th Floor, Office 54 

Sacramento, CA 95814 

Subject:  Transmittal of 2022 Sacramento River Temperature Management Plan - Order 90-5 

Dear Mr. Ekdahl: 

This letter transmits the Bureau of Reclamation’s Sacramento River Temperature Management 

Plan (SRTMP) for Water Year 2022 (Enclosure A) pursuant to Order 90-5.  Reclamation worked 

cooperatively on the development of the SRTMP with State Water Resources Control Board, as 

well as the National Marine Fisheries Service (NMFS), U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, 

California Department of Fish and Wildlife (CDFW),the Yurok tribe, the Hoopa Valley Tribe, 

the Sacramento River Settlement Contractors, Western Area Power Administration, and other 

agencies represented on the Sacramento River Temperature Task Group (SRTTG) throughout 

the months of February through April.  The SRTMP incorporates input from the SRTTG 

members.   

Reclamation looks forward to continuing to work with you consistent with our obligations under 

Order 90-5.  Please contact Ms. Elizabeth Kiteck, Chief, Water Operations at (916) 979-2684 or 

ekiteck@usbr.gov.  

Sincerely, 

Enclosures 

Kristin N. White 

Operations Manager 




